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Update: Night Work on a water line relocation at W. Broadway and Cypress St. 
continues to mid-November – includes temporary vehicle access restrictions  
October 29, 2021 

 
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on your 
property. Thank you in advance for your patience. Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the 
location of the work can be viewed on a map at: broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 

Note: The notice from October 15, 2021 included this work and we now have updated scheduling, traffic details, and 
impacts to share.  

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is relocating utilities in your neighbourhood ahead of major 
construction. As part of this work, BSPC is relocating water service connections. Work in the intersection of                                
W. Broadway and Cypress St., is being done overnight to minimize impacts to businesses and residents. Once the 
relocation is complete, utilities will be re-connected near Maple and Cypress streets. This work is expected to be 
completed in mid-November. BSPC will directly contact the businesses and residents we anticipate to be affected by a water-
shutdown. 
 

What to Expect 

People in the area can expect two lanes of traffic on W. Broadway to be maintained at night, one in each direction. 
Vehicle access to Cypress St. from W. Broadway on the north side will be restricted during the work and access to 
residences and businesses will be maintained throughout the night. W. Broadway will be returned to a four-lane 
configuration and Cypress St. will be re-opened each morning. The work may also result in temporary sidewalk detours 
and elevated noise. Mitigation measures include, but are not limited to, conducting the noisiest construction activities 
during the early evening and white noise back-up beepers on heavy construction equipment during nighttime 
construction. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all 
signs.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. 
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